
ROYAL BOROUGH of GREENWICH
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 14(1)

WOODVILLE STREET
PLANNED ROAD CLOSURE (ORDER)

1.	 The Royal Borough of Greenwich makes this Order in exercise of powers under section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. This is  
	 to facilitate works by Chevron Traffic Management who need to carry out maintenance work.
2.	 The Order will come into operation on 10th July 2024 and would continue to be valid for 18 months. However, the works are expected to  
	 take 1 days. The duration of the Order can be extended with the approval of the Secretary of State for Transport.  
3.	 The effect of the Order would be to temporarily prohibit vehicles from entering, exiting, proceeding, or waiting (including waiting for the  
	 purposes of loading or unloading), in Woodville Street at outside 4.        
4.	 Whilst the Order is in operation traffic will be diverted via the placing of the appropriate signage.  Prohibitions remain in force; pedestrians  
	 are not affected, and vehicle access will be maintained wherever possible.
5.	 Nothing in this Notice will apply to anything done with the permission or at the direction of a police constable in uniform or traffic warden,  
	 to emergency service vehicles, or to vehicles being used in connection with the works.
6.	 The restrictions described above will apply only during such times and to such extent as shall be indicated by traffic signs as prescribed by  
	 the Traffic Signs Regulations and General Directions 2016.
7.	 Queries concerning these works should be directed to the Royal Borough of Greenwich’s Directorate of Regeneration, Enterprise & Skills on  
	 020 8921 6340.

Ryan Nibbs Assistant Director, Transport.
The Woolwich Centre,  
35 Wellington Street, SE18 6HQ

Dated 17 June 2024  

INTERNAL REF -  PL / LA472696  FN680 / Lic. No: 71301

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES 
LICENCE - LICENSING ACT 2003

Notice is given that: Davy & Co Ltd, 161-165 
Greenwich High Road, SE10 8JA, has applied for the 
Grant of a new Premises Licence for the following premises:

rear 161-165 Greenwich High Road, London 
SE10 8JA

A record of this application may be inspected by appointment.

Other persons may make representations to the Council on this 
application by no later than 6th August 2024.  

Representations can be made in writing, by email or fax using the 
contact details above. Representations can only be made on the 
grounds of one of the four licensing objectives, namely: 

•	 Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
•	 Prevention of Public Nuisance 
•	 Public Safety 
•	 Protection of Children from Harm 

Any person who makes a false statement in connection with an 
application is liable on summary conviction to a maximum fine  
of £5,000. 

It is proposed that the following licensable activities will take place 
at the premises:

Alcohol licence for business: Vintners Lanes


